
Announcement for Conference Exchange in The Netherlands!

Dear Vasco da Gamians,

We would like to invite you to participate in the Conference Exchange in Den Bosch, The

Netherlands from 18th-22nd of April 2023!

Conference Exchange programme:

Arrival: 18th of april at Schiphol Airport, transfer to host

Primary care exchange: 19th of april observation in a Dutch practice together with a

Dutch GP trainee

Social program: 20th of april in Amsterdam

Conference day: 21nd of April LOVAH Conference at Den Bosch. We have

translational systems available.

Practical information:

Accommodation: The 18th and 19th at the Dutch GP trainee host you’re

connected with, 20th and 21th of april at a hotel located near

the congress at Den Bosch.

What is included: The conference entrance, full accommodation and party are

included. You have to arrange and pay for the transport (e.g.

flight, public transport) yourself.

There are only 24 places available for this Conference Exchange!

What we need from you:

- The candidate has a well understanding and speaking of the English language.

- The candidate must play an active role in the exchange program and is active to

spread the experiences in their working country.

- We prefer candidates who have not yet joined an exchange before.

Please fill in the google form (click here) and send a short your motivation letter and

curriculum vitae (with picture, please!) to your National Exchange Coordinator. NECs can

collect and select a top three and email the applications to: exchange@lovah.nl. Deadline for

application is the 18th of january.

Hope to see you soon!

Kind regards,

Carla Rohde & Abigaël Bouwman

GP Trainees, the Netherlands
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